

Oct 5 2012

The Global Compact Office United Nations

Dear Sirs,

We hereby inform you that we are delayed with COP due to our reporting . We will however be able to submit a COP not later than 90 days from today.

We recognize that a key requirement for participation in the Global Compact is the annual submission of a Communication on Progress (COP) that describes our company's efforts to implement the ten principles. We support public accountability and transparency, and therefore commit to report on progress within one year of joining the Global Compact, an annually thereafter according to the Global Compact COP Policy.

Sincerely yours,

Mr. Jörgen Rosengren CEO of the Bufab group